

Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Marvin E. Pratt Alderman, 1st Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 1ST ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS

VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN

THE 1ST ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Pratt:

As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field. The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed. We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. North 27th Street from West Hope Avenue to a point south No Parking
- North 31st Street from West Courtland Avenue to West Hampton Avenue Two Hour Parking
- 3. North 34th Street from West Villard Avenue to East Eggert Place No Parking

Very truly yours.

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

ואּלל וווו:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Terrance Herron Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 2ND ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

INSTALL NO PARKING IN THE

ALLEY SOUTH OF WEST VILLARD AVENUE

AND WEST OF NORTH 72ND STREET

Dear Alderman Herron:

This is in response to your request on behalf of Ms. Ann Martin to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since a survey indicated that a majority of the residents affected are in favor of this installation, we have no objection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours

City Engineer

JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 22, 2002

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 3RD ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

PARKING RESTRICTION TIME CHANGE

THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH WARREN AVENUE

FROM EAST BRADY STREET TO A POINT NORTH 60 FEET

Dear Alderman D'Amato:

This letter is in response to your request for adding a fifteen-minute meter parking restriction for the area listed above. We concur with your request and recommend the following changes:

The Removal of:

"Two Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM except Sunday"

The Installation of:

"Fifteen-Minute Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 9:00 PM except Sunday, Twenty-Five Cents per Hour"

If you have no objection to the above, the legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support same to final passage.

Very truly yours,

City Engineer

MPL:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Michael S. D'Amato Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 3RD ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALL 2" OR MORE ON EAST PARK PLACE FROM

NORTH MARYLAND AVENUE TO

NORTH FARWELL AVENUE

Dear Alderman D'Amato:

This is in response to your request on behalf of Mr. Leo Tato to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Sanitation Division to see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction was installed. They investigated this request and concluded that there would be no problem. The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the December 12, 2002 Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

≱∖ JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko
Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Paul A. Henningsen Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS

VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN

THE 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Henningsen:

As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field. The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed. We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- 1. North 6th Street from West Wells Street to a point north No Parking
- 2. North 4th Street from West Kilbourn Avenue to West State Street No Parking
- 3. West Wisconsin Avenue from North 16th Street to North 17th Street Two Hour Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Volenske, P.E.

City Engineer

JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Marlene E. Johnson-Odom Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 6TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

INSTALL NO PARKING 8:00 AM TO 10:00 AM ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST LAND PLACE

FROM A POINT 100 FEET WEST OF NORTH 6TH STREET

TO A POINT 60 FEET FURTHER WEST

Dear Alderwoman Johnson-Odom:

This is in response to a request we received from the Sanitation Division to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since this restriction is necessary to allow Sanitation truck access to the loading area across the street from the subject area, we recommend the installation of this no parking restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours

effrey S Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

M(JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Marlene E. Johnson-Odom Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 6TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF EAST CENTER STREET FROM

NORTH PALMER STREET TO A

POINT 80 FEET EAST

Dear Alderwoman Johnson-Odom:

To provide additional parking in an area with high on-street parking demand, we recommend that the parking be restored and the applicable ordinance repealed.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

JHI.UK



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko
Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

To the Public Safety Committee

Subject: 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

REMOVE PARKING RESTRICTIONS

VARIOUS LOCATIONS IN

THE 10TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Chairperson:

As part of our on-going effort to verify field parking sign installations with ordinance records on file in the Legislative Reference Bureau, we have discovered that the signs for the parking restrictions listed below are not present in the field. The area residents or businesses have not questioned the absence of these signs, and we believe that the restrictions are no longer needed. We, therefore, recommend that the ordinances be repealed. The changes we propose will only correct City ordinances and will not affect field signing, nor have any effect on your constituents.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the following restrictions:

- West Townsend Street from North 27th Street to North 28th Street Two Hour Parking
- 2. North 15th Street from West Ring Street to a point south No Parking
- 3. North 21st Street from West Townsend Street to West Melvina Street No Parking

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey Scholenske, P.E.

City Engineer

)州 JHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Joe Dudzik Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 11TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

INSTALL NO PARKING 2:00 AM TO 6:00 AM

ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST LAKEFIELD DRIVE FROM SOUTH 37TH STREET TO SOUTH 38TH STREET

Dear Alderman Dudzik:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours

Joffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

) 引HI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 16th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 16TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

REMOVE TWO HOUR PARKING ON WEST VLIET STREET FROM

NORTH 59TH STREET TO NORTH 60TH STREET

Dear Alderman Murphy:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-caption parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffey S.Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

الان اHI:dle



Mariano A. Schifalacqua Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

November 20, 2002

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 16th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Subject: 16TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #020996

REMOVE 15 MINUTE PARKING ON

THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST VLIET STREET

FROM NORTH 47TH STREET TO NORTH 48TH STREET

Dear Alderman Murphy:

In conjunction with the relocation of the Third District Milwaukee Police Department, the above-captioned parking restriction is no longer necessary.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E.

City Engineer

が がい がしました。